
 

 

 

 

Peter Reaburn 

PeterR@catobolam.co.nz  

20 March 2024 

 
 
Plan Change 98: 47 Golding Road and 50 Pukekohe East Road, Pukekohe - Information provided for notification of the 
application. 

 

Dear Peter, 

OMAC Limited and Next Generation Properties Limited (“the Applicant”) has lodged Private Plan Change 98 to rezone land at 
47 Golding Road and 50 Pukekohe East Road, Pukekohe from Future Urban Zone to Mixed Housing Urban Zone, and to include 
a Pukekohe East-Central Precinct 2 precinct. 

The application has progressed to the stage where requests for information under Cl 23(1) of the RMA have been addressed 
and incorporated into the latest plans and documents for the proposal.   

All of these updated documents in response to Cl 23(1) of the RMA have been provided to you on the 20th March 2024, and 
can now be included within the notification package for PC98. 

 

Should you have any questions in relation to any of the above, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Kind Regards, 

Written By: 

 

 
Duncan Ross 
Planner | Director 
0274059765 
sam@civix.co.nz 

CIVIX LIMITED 
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